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The United Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs presents its compliments to the 

Permanent Missions of Member States to the United Nations and to the Permanent Observer 

Missions of non-Member States to the United Nations and has the honour to inform that, in 

accordance with  resolution 76/233, and decision 77/547, the fourth substantive session of the 

open-ended working group to elaborate a set of political commitments as a new global 

framework that will address existing gaps in through-life ammunition management, will be held 

from 5-9 June 2023, at the United Nations Headquarters, New York, in Conference Room 2.  

 

The Office for Disarmament Affairs has the further honour to inform that the e-

deleGATE portal is operational for the work of the Group and is available at 

https://edelegate.un.int/. The Office for Disarmament Affairs encourages all participating 

Missions to register the composition of their delegation through the “e-List of participants” 

module.  

 

Additional information relating to the open-ended working group can be found at: 

https://meetings.unoda.org/oewg-ammo/open-ended-working-group-on-ammunition-2022.    

 

The United Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to 

renew to the Permanent Missions of Member States to the United Nations the assurances of its 

highest consideration. 
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